
VILLAGE BOARD 2016-2017 BUDGET MEETING HELD ON NOVEMBER 24, 2105 AT 

6:00 P.M. AT THE VILLAGE HALL. 

PRESENT: Mayor Rynearson, Trustees Mott, Hathaway and O’Connell, C/T Decker, 

DC/T Budine, Supervisor Davie, Bryan Moore, and Beth Westfall, Esq. 

ABSENT:  Trustee Strauss 

The Mayor opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

MOTION#259 

A motion was made by Trustee Mott seconded by Trustee O’Connell to enter into 

Executive Session to discuss specific personnel.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

MOTION#260 

A motion was made by Trustee Mott seconded Trustee O’Connell to come out of 

Executive Session. The motion carried unanimously.  

   

Supervisor Davie asked the board about funding for hydrants in the up- coming budget 

year.  

 

Trustee Mott informed the board that something to keep in mind is that there will be a no 

cost of living increase next year either. 

 

Next Beth Westfall gave the board a summary on the collection of delinquent taxes.   

She felt that Coughlin & Gerhart could provide the clerks office with the proper 

procedure to begin the collection process at a flat fee per month to be reviewed in six 

months or a year.  She provided the board with the steps to do before commencing 

foreclosure and also the In Rem foreclosure proceedings.  

 

The meeting adjourned at  7:00p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


